
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are proud and happy to announce that Carsten Hjort Lange,  
Assistant Professor of Ancient History, has now received the  

assessment report stating that his book "Triumphs in the Age of  
Civil War: The Late Republic and the Adaptability of Triumphal  
Tradition" has been accepted for public defence for the Higher  

Doctoral Degree  (Doktordisputats) at the Department of Culture 
and Global Studies, Aalborg University. 

 

Friday 17 November 2017 at 12:30 

 Kroghstræde 3, room 1.104   

Aalborg University 

 
 Refreshments will be served after the defence 

 
 

Please sign up for the event at: tilmelding@cgs.aau.dk 
 no later than Friday 10 November 2017. 

 
Best regards, 

Marianne Rostgaard 
Head of Department 

Department of Culture and Global Studies 
Aalborg University 

Doctoral Dissertation  
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